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From: Planning
Subject: FW: ZBA24-0027; 2951 Kimberley Road

From: Sara Golden  
Sent: Tuesday, August 27, 2024 2:17 PM 
To: Planning <Planning@a2gov.org> 
Subject: ZBA24-0027; 2951 Kimberley Road 

Hello, 

While the requested variance for 2951 Kimberley Road would result in some of the smallest lots on our 
street, overall I am in favor of more houses being added to the neighborhood at prices that will be in 
reach for more families. My concerns -- building too much house on the lot, houses that don't fit in with 
the neighborhood -- ultimately depend on the taste and consideration of the builder, not the size of the 
lots. I am not opposed to the board granting this variance.  

Thank you,  
Sara Golden 
2874 Kimberley Rd 


